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I oppose this bill.  Let our children be children for a little bit longer.  They are already 

growing up faster than they should have to.  They don't need the addition of political 

pressures on top of everything else already being thrown their way.  Give them a 

chance to mature, the chance to live and experience life a little bit before adding 

these additional pressures. 


